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Dear Awa Nishi High School JRC club members,

On behalf of all people here, both the children, CUFI staff, and myself, [ greet you all with the sweetest
greeting that says, peace and good health be with you all.

I thank the creator of Heaven and earth for the gift of life.

I have been informed that Awa Nishi high school JRC club will be holding a bazaars soon, and it is through
these bazaars that support fund has been collected and sent to us to support the work we do with the
community and the children. I therefore take this time to wish and pray that this year's bazaar is held

peacefully and successfully so that everyone involved is happy and appreciated.

We appreciate your effort, love and care that has been exhibited all these many years we have been getting

your contributions, through bazaars you arrange towards the support fund. Thank you so much.

As you may be aware, Uganda is not an exception from the current situation going on worldwide. The
economy is in a very sorry state, the prices of essential commodities are skyrocketing day by day. Fuel is
very expensive resulting in everything going high e.g school fees, transport fares, medical care and food.
This is happening when the country is trying to recover from the injuries experienced during the two years
total lockdown. As if this is not enough, the threat of COVID-19 is resurfacing again in some parts of the

country and cares have been reported with some deaths. Therefore, we need your prayers and support.

During your meeting with NPO this Friday, we hope they will be able to inform you that your effort and

interest in Ugandan children is very important to us and we value it so much, please keep the fire burning.

Once again we wish you a pleasant, joyful and successful bazzar, and enjoy your stay and studying in Awa
Nishi high school.

Sincerely,

Consciousness of Uganda Foundation, INC.
Stuart Sempala.
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